
Online Rx Refill 
Bypass Certificate Error

Due to a conflict between the server’s Secure Socket Layer (SSL) Certificate
and the actual server name that our DNS server is routing you to, you are
being presented with a warning message stating “There is a problem with this
website’s security certificate.”

We are working to resolve this issue expeditiously, but in the meantime,
please click on “CONTINUE TO THIS WEBSITE (NOT RECOMMENDED)” and be 
assured that the information you submit is secure and encrypted.
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